From: I

Sent: 17 July 2017 08:19
To: Lester, Robert
Subject: Re: 2017/1689/P 33-34 Alfred Place

Good morning,
Thank you for sending me the noise report.

The report confirms the unbearable noise the residents of Rossetti Court have to endure day and night due to
equipment already in place, however it feels like the report - paid for I presume by the applicant, is saying
that as there is already so much noise the additional 6 units won't make any difference. I disagree, if you
have 4 cars parked outside your home with their engines idling causing noise and pollution it would be
wrong to say if you added another 6 cars with engines idling this would make no difference.

Therefore my original objections still stands.
Kind regards,
Neville Payne

-—--Original message----

From : Robert.Lester@camden.gov.uk

Date : 30/06/17 - 16:29 (GMTDT

To
Subject : 2017/1689/P 33-34 Alfred Place

You have previous commented on this planning application.
Please find a noise survey attached which you may want to review and comment on.

Regards

Robert Lester

Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 2188

Email: Robert.Lester@Camden.gov.uk
Web: camden.gov.uk
2nd Floor

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG




From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

e on new improved posters on lamp posts

e by signing up to planning e-alerts

¢ in the planning section of the Camden Account

o through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer.



